
 
 

Date: 05/02/2019 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014596   -    IT systems, EPR, PAS and EPMA 

 

I would like to request the following information from The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
What are your plans regarding procuring an EPR or PAS? 
Will you be procuring a new EPR or PAS in the next 2 years? 
What is the contract expiry date for your existing EPR / PAS? 
What are your plans regarding implementing an EPMA? 
What plans do you have for procuring other health systems in the next 2 years? 
 
 
To see previous responses please go to the disclosure log on the Trust website http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/aboutus/ 
freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ and in the search box type in 014207, 014054, 013885. 
 

 

To see other responses on IT systems type in IT systems in the search box. 


